
Dear Parents/ Carers 

 

As per today's newsletter, we have not set homework for the children over the Easter 

holidays. 

 

However, for those parents/ carers who wish for their child to carry on with their learning 

at home, don't forget they have access to the various online learning platforms we 

subscribe to. In addition to this, you might like to use the opportunity to explore some of 

the resources on our Home Learning Links document which can be found on our website 

by clicking on the following 

link https://www.rainhillstanns.co.uk/page/?title=Home+Learning&pid=219. 

 

We have also attached for your attention, an interesting project that you might like to 

encourage your child to do during the school closure. After all, this time in all our lives is 

history in the making. 

 

Finally, use the time to take care of each other's well being, to help your child develop a 

broader set of skills that will last a lifetime or just to be together. 

 

Whatever you get up to, don't forget to tag us in. Whether that's cooking, baking, 

playing board games, doing a jigsaw, listening to an audio book, drawing, painting, or 

taking part in Joe Wicks' PE sessions, we'd love to hear from you! 

 

Life's quiet without you! 

 

From everyone at St Ann's 
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